

NEWSLETTER TO SUPPORTERS: JULY 2009

Welcome

Since our last newsletter in July, we have been joined by very many more supporters. If this is the first time you have received one of these bulletins, "welcome" to you and thankyou for your wonderful support. Individuals, giving monthly donations, provide a sum which now makes up by far the largest proportion of our funding. We couldn't do what we do without you. Thank you.

Feedback

When prisoner-penfriends approach the end of their sentence, we ask them to tell us what being a penfriend has meant to them. This is a recent response:

"Being a penfriend has helped me think about my life and the way that I have been living it. So I have sorted out my head.

Thankyou."

Some prisoners continue to write to their penfriends after they leave prison. They find that this can be helpful as they make the difficult adjustment back to life outside.

Prisoners' Penfriends is pleased to announce that we have a new patron, Nicholas Hytner, the Artistic Director of the National Theatre, and a new trustee, Malcolm Duxbury, a solicitor with much experience of cases involving the criminal courts. Welcome to them, too – and many thanks for joining us.

Patrons: Nicholas Hytner, Sir Peter Lloyd, Fay Weldon, Lord Ramsbotham. Trustees: Keith Donald (chair), Jennifer Gadsby-Peet, Malcolm Duxbury, Stephen Pollard.

Director and company secretary: Gwyn Morgan. Company no: 4629036. Charity no: 1098118.

PO box 33460, London SW18 5YB; email: gwyn.morgan@prisonerspenfriends.org; tel 0208 870 6939.